
Tell us what you think
We want your views to count

To do this, the review will look at:

• the number of councillors on the council

• the number of councillors in each ward

• the boundaries and names of wards

• the electoral arrangements of parish and 
town councils

During this first stage of the review we would 
like your suggestions for any change to these
arrangements.

The Committee will then publish its draft 
recommendations. These consultation 
documents will be available on our website, in
your local library and at your council offices.

We want your views to count. To make sure they
do, please write to us with your suggestions by 
4 June 2007.

All of the suggestions we receive will be available
for you to see on our website, in our offices and in
your council offices (by appointment). We cannot
consider changes to the external boundaries of
parishes, or create new parishes.

For more information about the review and the
Committee’s work please visit our website or 
contact us using the details below.

A review of local government electoral arrangements for the Isle of Wight
has just begun. Its aim is to make sure that, where possible, every councillor
represents the same number of electors. It will also take into account the
interests and identities of local communities in this area.

The Boundary Committee for England is a statutory
committee of the Electoral Commission.

Review Manager (Isle of Wight)
The Boundary Committee for England
Trevelyan House
Great Peter Street
London SW1P 2HW

Tel 020 7271 0500
Fax 020 7271 0505
Textphone 18001 020 7271 0500
reviews@boundarycommittee.org.uk
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